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First name: Keith

Last name: Hammer

Organization: Swan View Coalition, Inc.

Title: Chair

Comments: The scoping notice says all comments "must be site specific" and yet the notice provides absolutely
no listing of the permits being considered for reauthorization, where they are located, or any other specifics about
them.

We ask that the comment period begin only after the necessary information has been posted on the Project web
site and be at least 30 days long.

The current situation will bias public comment in favor of those people that have been contacted by their outfitter
with a request that they put in a good word for their performance and permit reauthorization. The rest of the
public remains uninformed due to zero information being provided by the scoping notice.

We are uploading our full letter and emailing it to each of the District Rangers because we ask for a written
response from them.



